
Subject: Friends of ART
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 21 Dec 2011 16:01:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

OK, not to get all mushy and weird, but I was struck today with how much I appreciate the
regulars here that have become good friends.  I do so much appreciate all of you that post here
regularly.  It's especially great when we get a chance to get together from time to time, usually in
Dallas at the Lone Star Audiofest.
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